
Village of 

Glendale  

Free Adopt-A-

Tree Program 
 

500 FREE seedlings will be 

available for Adoption 
Monday, March 9th in the 
lobby of the Village Office in celebration of Arbor Day 2020  
and our Tree City USA status. 
 

To celebrate Arbor Day (Friday, April 24th) and Glendale, Ohio being named a Tree City USA for 
the 24th consecutive year, the Village of Glendale Park Board has purchased 500 tree seedlings for 
adoption by Glendale residents.  As a Tree City USA, Glendale relies on the work of many 
volunteers and funds received from supportive residents.  As a Park Board team, we have annually 
demonstrated a commitment to populate and reforest your famous Glendale tree canopy.  Bald 
Cypress, River Birch, Black Gum, and Chestnut seedlings will be available beginning Monday, 
March 9th in the Village Office.   Please stop by and pick out your tree seedling soon.  
 
Your free tree seedling should be planted within 24 hours.  For the first year, each seedling will 
need special care by watering and feeding them as needed so that their roots can become 
established.  Tree planting techniques can be viewed on the Arbor Day Website; 
https://www.arborday.org/trees/planting/ . 
 
An Arbor Day proclamation commemorating this event will be presented for adoption 
during the April 1st, 2020 meeting of your Village of Glendale Council.  
 
Please remember that Glendale residents can also commemorate new births with the planting of a 
street tree!  The Glendale Park Board plants sturdy street trees in celebration of new Glendale 
births each year.  Each tree is planted with a small plaque and the family receives a proclamation 
from the Mayor.  Call the Village office at 771-7200 to let us know if you are proud new parents 
this year!   

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Glendale Park Board 

https://www.arborday.org/trees/planting/

